
                       

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

   Wednesday, September 7, 2022 
 

 
 

 

• There will be a JH Girls’ Soccer meeting today @ 2:30PM in Room 279. Players should 
keep an eye out for a TEAMS notification today or tomorrow as well.  

 

• Come to our first Drama Club meeting of the school year! It will be held Thursday, 
September 8, in Rowe Hall at 2:35. All are welcome! Information on this fall’s drama 
production will be announced and nominations for executive board members will be 
accepted. See Ms. Olivieri in Room 137 for more information. 

 

• There will be a Junior High Girls’ Field Hockey meeting Thursday Sept 8th at 2:30 in the 

East Gym. If you are interested in playing field hockey you must attend this meeting. If you 

have any questions, please see Mrs. Greaney or Ms. Lee   

• Attention Junior High Boys’ Soccer: There will be a mandatory signup meeting today 
directly after school in Room 235. Please see Mr. Birnbaum if you have any questions.  

 

• Congrats to Girls’ Varsity Volleyball for winning against Shelter Island 3-0!!!! 
 

• Girls’ Varsity Soccer won their game against Southampton 4-2!!! Goals by Ashley B., Sofia 
D. (scored 2!), and Natalia L.  

 

• This year we will be having themed student sections for the football games. This Friday 
the theme will be Black Out! 

 

• FALL 2022 DRIVER EDUCATION enrollment is Wednesday 9/7 – Friday 9/9. Enrollment 
forms are available on the BHS website and at the Attendance Office. There are two options 
available for the Fall 2022 session: Lessons through Fitzgerald Driving School & 
Parent/Guardian teaching.  More information is available on the enrollment forms. Please see 
Mrs. Michele in Attendance with any questions. Enrollment is limited and based on age.  


